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Congratulations to former LHS Superintendent Dr. Sandra Doebert for earning the prestig-
ious NAFIS award. In September Dr. Doebert was honored with the Virginia Allred Stacey 
Founders Award by the National Association of Federally Impacted Schools (NAFIS). This 
award was presented at the 2019 NAFIS Fall Conference in Washington, D.C. and is the 
highest award presented by NAFIS. 
 
Doebert was honored for her leadership, dedication and service to the Impact Aid communi-
ty and the students NAFIS serves. Impact Aid reimburses school districts for the loss of rev-
enue caused by the presence of nontaxable Federal property, including military installa-
tions. Impact Aid helps ensure students who attend schools on or near Federal property 
have access to a quality education.  
 
Doebert has been active on Impact Aid and in NAFIS for many years. She served as Presi-
dent of NAFIS for multiple terms, steering the organization through a seamless leadership 
transition and multiple victories, including significant increases in funding for federally im-
pacted school districts. Her concerted outreach to the entire NAFIS family enhanced a uni-
fied voice and helped move the NAFIS agenda forward. Doebert also served as President of 
the Federal Lands Impacted Schools Association (FLISA). 
Congratulations Sandy for this prestigious award!  

 Information gathered from LHS Tony Hamilton, Director of School and Community Relations . Full article available on LHS website. 

As we say goodbye to 2019 we remember good times with 
friends and family, our travels, and new experiences we have  
ventured into and/or encountered. As our Chicago based Athletic 
teams say, there is always next year and here it is! We wish you 
all the Best in 2020! 

2020 



Some of their adventures took them to into small towns and on hiking trails to take in 
the beauty of Vancouver, Jasper, Lake Louise, and Lake Minniwanka. Beautiful! 

  

   

  

Bucket Lists Continue To Fill 

Don sporting his Voyager Re-enactment 

Garb at the Feast of the Hunter’s Moon 

in LaFayette, Indiana. Very 

Cool Don! Keep up what you 

love ...   

Pam and Reggie exploring our neighbors 

to the North in Banff, Canada.  A definite 

Hallmark moment ! 
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New Home, New Boat, Awesome !

Marco Island in Florida 

Cindy helping Kathy explore      

Marco Island in Kathy’s New Boat.   

Look who Sharon found on Prince Edward Island 

in Canada.  Sharon stops to say Hello to Anne of 

Green Gables. A Birthday Bash in Nashville, Tennessee  for Deb 

Vanderschoot with Jerry and their Grandchildren 

at Marggianos in Nashville. Happy Birthday Deb! 



Thank You to those who provided pictures to share. Haven’t shared yet or have more?  Please send 

them as life happens — its a great way to stay connected and provide smiles. If you have news on 

someone please contact us so we can share with all of you.  Thanks for being an important part of 

this publication! 

                     Have a Great 2020!  

                                                       April is on it’s way, see you then! 

  Lemont High School Entertainment Happenings 

 The LHS Winter play will run nightly at 7 p.m. from January 30 thru February 1, 
2020 

 Jazz Band Dinner Dance March 7, 2020, 6-11 p.m. at DiNolfo’s Banquets at 14447 
W. 159th St., Homer Glen. Advanced tickets required. 

 The LHS Spring Musical will run nightly at 7-9 p.m. May 7,8,9. Ticket information 
can be found at www.lhs210.net .  

For additional information check the LHS website www.lhs210.net  or call the High 
School at 630-243-3222 

http://www.lhs210.net

